
Your Public Works Department would like thank everyone for their participation 
in the FALL CLEAN-UP program. It goes a long way to keep Warrenton clean and 
safe; while providing a service to our community. 

As a reminder, here are the requirements
for standard household trash pickup:

•  All trash must be properly bagged and placed in containers curbside for       
    pick up- anything not bagged, in a container or not curbside, will not be   
    picked up;
•  All grass and leaves must be bagged- except for leaves during leaf cleanup,  
    which starts in November with details to follow;
•  Tree limbs must be properly bundled and tied with string or twine in four-   
    foot sections and weigh no more than 50 pounds;
•  Tree limbs not tied or bundled must be no longer than 8 feet long and no   
    more than 8 inches in diameter, stacked to be easily loaded into a chipper,  
    with no debris (grass, leaves, root balls, or other debris) in the piles. Please         
    stack piles with the cut ends on one side.

The following items WILL NOT be picked up:
•  Anything not meeting the above standards;
•  Hazardous waste, paints, paint thinners, automotive fluids, etc.;
•  Broken or exposed sharp objects;
•  Earth, rocks, or building materials;
•  Batteries, tires, furniture, appliances, auto parts;
•  Construction debris or any items which is left by a contractor;
•  Stumps or root balls;
•  Items which require extra reaching, sifting through piles, or materials 
    to grab.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we move forward to
continue to provide exceptional trash service throughout the Town and keep our 
employees safe. If you have any questions, please call Public Works at 347-1858. 
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